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Dear Chris,  

  

On review of the information considered to date for PE1509, I note that no reference 

has been made to a package of timetable improvement measures for Aberdeen 

commuters introduced in May 2014.  

  

Extra commuter services were introduced between Inverurie to Dyce and Aberdeen, 

delivering an additional service in each direction during the morning and evening 

peaks. This improved the choice of services available to passengers at peak times. 

An additional early morning service from Huntly and Insch to Aberdeen has also 

been added to the current timetable. 

  

Kind Regards,  

 

Caroline Connelly 

Rail Policy Officer |Rail Directorate | Transport Scotland | Scottish Government. 


